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The event started at 4pm prompt with a prayer by the Rev. David Beazley of 

Brentford Free Church (BFC). The audience were welcomed by Veronica Mac-

Quarshie of Motec Life -UK explaining the aims of the program. Mr Nick Jones 

a biomedical scientist by profession and a deacon of the BFC was the 

chairperson for the day.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Mac-Quarshie welcomes                           Mr Nick Jones directing at the  

      Participants at Brentford                                       Free Church 

PRESENTATIONS 

Two presentations were given. Mr. Paul Ofori-Atta, President of MOTEC LIFE - 

UK, gave the first presentation on what MOTEC-LIFE UK stands for and 

promoted the malnutrition project being established in Jirapa. The need for 

examination table for the Outreach Clinic of PHU) in Nkawkaw was presented 

by Felicity Adu-Mills. 



 

 

 

 

Some of the participants at the function 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Felicity Adu-Mills on ‘Public Health Outreach Service’ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Joanna Oppong –Owiredu speaking at the function 

An appeal was made to the audience to donate towards the work of MOTEC.  

The chairman informed MOTEC that a couple in the church had also donated 

£200.  Another church member is organising a dinner on the 16th of April and 

will donate the proceeds to MOTEC. Mr Raymond Ofori led the appeal. He also 

encouraged the donors to fill in the gift aid form. Some people expressed that 

they wanted their donation to go into the purchase of the examination table. 

Elder Daniel Nyadezor sold a few CDs of his music production and gave £2 off 

each cassette, a total of £20, to MOTEC. 



 At the open forum, participants were assured of responsible use of funds on 

the projects in Ghana.  

ENTERTAINMENT 

Music was provided by Elder Dan Nyadedzor and the event ended with light 

refreshment. The drinks and the cookies were provided by members and 

friends of MOTEC.  Though lots of souvenirs were on sale, not a lot were sold 

as was expected. The event finished by 6pm.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Elder Dan Nyadedzor 

EVALUATION 

On the whole, the program was a success. People donated money to support 

MOTEC WORK. The awareness was created among the audience.   Most of the 

people invited could not attend the program but have pledged their support. 

Quite a number of MOTEC members attended the event, which was really 

encouraging to the organiser.  

APPRECIATION 

I take this opportunity to express my appreciation to all who encouraged and 

supported me throughout the planning to implementation of the program. My 

thanks go to Mr David Lewis who helped me with the pictures and posters. Big 

thanks go to Mr  Isaac Dadzie, who through sleepless nights made a 

documentary for the program. To all those who played a part in the planning 

and implementation of the fundraising program, both MOTEC and BFC 

members, I salute you. Last but not the least, my gratitude goes to my family 

who were there for me when I needed help. At the end of the section, an 



amount of £370 was realised but donations continue to come in and at present 

a total of £540 has been received.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy ending 


